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Bishop George Moberley 

 

Proposed Portrait of Bishop Moberly 
A circular has been issued announcing that it has been decided to commemorate the tenth year of 
Bishop Moberly’s episcopate by the presentation of a portrait of the Bishop to be placed among those 
of his predecessors in the Palace at Salisbury, as an heirloom of the See.  It is through that the whole 
Diocese will be anxious to join in this tribute of respect, in grateful acknowledgement of the spirit of 
wisdom and of love with which Bishop Moberly has presided over the diocese during the last ten 
years: while many will gladly avail themselves of this opportunity of testifying to the sound judgment 
which inaugurated and for ten sessions has so ably guided the deliberations of the Diocesan Synod.  
It is proposed to leave to the Bishop the choice of the artist, but it is estimated that £600 will enable a 
good portrait to be secured, and an engraving to be taken from it for presentation to the subscribers 
according to the amount of their subscriptions.  An influential committee has been formed, and the 
secretaries are the Reverend Canon Hutchings, the Rev. H. W. Yeatman, and Mr. H. Syndercombe 
Bower; and Messrs. Pinckney Brothers, Salisbury, the treasurers.  A large number of subscriptions are 
already announced . 

Andover Chronicle, 25 June 1880 


